
Lakota  Sioux  Dance  Theater
coming to Tahoe
Tahoe Arts Project will present the Lakota Sioux Dance Theater
on Oct. 4 at 7pm at the Lake Tahoe Community College Duke
Theater.

Founded in 1978 on the Rosebud Reservation in South Dakota,
the  Lakota  Sioux  Dance  Theatre  began  with  the  support  of
traditional  Lakota  Indian  educators,  healers,  community
leaders,  championship  pow-wow  dancers,  singers  and
storytellers.  The  company  has  appeared  around  the  world
including at the Kennedy Center, Olympics, and for the opening
of the National Museum of the American Indian.

Lakota Sioux Dance Theater will be performing in the South
Lake Tahoe schools Sept. 30–Oct. 4.

General admission seating will begin at 6:30pm on Oct. 4.
Tickets  are  $12  for  adults,  $5  for  children  and  $8  for
seniors. They may be purchased in advance at the California
and Nevada visitors centers. To charge tickets by phone, call
(530) 542.3632. Tickets will also be available at the door.

Tahoe Arts Project is a nonprofit organization dedicated to
providing  professional  performing  arts  in  the  schools  and
community of South Lake Tahoe.
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